

Our Lady and St Chad Catholic Academy

Old Fallings Lane Wolverhampton WV10 8BL Telephone: 01902 558250 Fax: 01902 558251 Website: www.olsc.org.uk Email: info@olsemail.org.uk Principal: Miss T.H.L Ellis B.Ed

13 January 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 10 are now one year away from completing their GCSE examinations. At a time when an increasing amount of the GCSE content is similar to AS Level, it is essential that all Year 10 students are revising at home to secure their very best grades in readiness for Year 11.

Your son/daughter has Pre-Public Examinations during the weeks beginning 1st February and 9th February 2016 and have probably already begun to prepare for these at home.

The Academy would like to invite all parents/carers to attend an Information Evening on Tuesday 19th January 2016 at 4:00pm in the Performing Arts Centre at Our Lady and St Chad Catholic Academy.

During this evening, the Academy will:

- Update parents on assessment methods
- Provide revision resources for all attendees
- Share Parental/Carer Communication methods

Strategic Leaders and the Year 10 Team will also be available should you wish to discuss anything further with us.

Kindest regards

Miss T H L Ellis Principal







